
 

 

March 14, 2021 

Meeting of the St. Mark’s Vestry 

The Vestry met via Zoom after the Annual Meeting to ratify the appointment of Officers of the Vestry for 

2021-22. 

Attending: 

Clergy – Michele Morgan, Rector 

Vestry – Andrew Stafford, Brent Bickley, Chris Berendes, David Wellman, Edna Boone, Jeb Ory, Shay 

Waye, Kit Arrington   

Wardens - Jim Pittman, Linell Grundman 

Officers – Mary Thuell (Counsel), Kim Bayliss (Register) 

 

The appointment of Officers was agreed to by unanimous consent. 

Frank Nickerson- Treasurer 

Randy Marks – Assistant Treasurer 

Kim Bayliss – Register 

 

The meeting was adjourned.   


